
FROM THE DESK OF WILLIAM P. SMITH 
PRINCIPAL OF WESTSIDE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

November 15, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Starting on Monday, November 29th, Westside High School will be offering an intensive after 

school tutoring program for the remainder of the year.  One fourth of our student body failed at 

least one subject 1st Nine Weeks and we wanted to help assist students with an in person tutoring 

program on campus after school from 2:45- 3:45 pm. 

 

Attached to this letter is our tutoring schedule.  You will notice that many subjects are offered 

each day.  We highly encourage students to seek tutoring if they are struggling and can come as 

much as they would like.  Students may notice that the schedule does not include all teachers but 

it does include all subjects.  Students should feel comfortable receiving tutoring from any teacher 

within the department for that subject area.  If students are staying after school for tutoring, they 

are expected to report directly to the tutoring teacher by 2:45 pm.  All students are expected to be 

picked up at 3:45 pm from the front of the school. 

 

We are asking all parents of students who are struggling to highly encourage their child to attend 

on a regular basis. 

 

Again, please see the attached schedule.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at Westside High School.  

 

Respectively,  

 

 

William P. Smith, Principal 

Westside High School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H O M E   O F   P A T R I O T   N A T I O N  


